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commentletters

From: Glenda Kierstead <glenda@belshire.com>
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 2:06 PM
To: commentletters
Cc: Glen Vanderveen; Clarinda Olson
Subject: Comment Letter - Proposed UST Regulations

Ms. Townsend, 
 
The following questions came to mind when reviewing the proposed amendments:  

 
1) How is CERS going to be developed to handle the requested documents? 

 
a. Organization – will there be better categorized areas to upload the requested documents? 

Currently items are uploaded under “Miscellaneous State-Required Documents” under the 
applicable section.  My concern is if there is no uniformity then an inspector may miss the 
uploaded document.              
 

b. Test results - will only the most recent results need to be provided? Currently some 
agencies are asking for the current and previous year’s results to be uploaded. 

 
2) Regarding the installation/modification will there be another user status / login for contactors limiting 

their access?         
 
 
If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Glenda Kierstead 
HMBP Program / Designated Operator 
email: glenda@belshire.com 

 

 
25971 Towne Centre Drive 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610 
949 - 460 - 5200 (office)  
949 - 460 - 5210 (fax)  
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